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New Starter Events 

It was great to welcome some of our Nursery new starter 

families to our recent events. It was also great to welcome 

our Reception new starter families on Monday. We look 

forward to a fantastic start in September. If you have any 

questions, or we can help in any way, please contact 

school. 

Merit Winners 

Well-done to all our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have demonstrated strong 

examples of ‘Positivity’! 

 

Pen Licence Award 
Congratulations to one of our Y5 children who has earned his 
pen licence. He has demonstrated exemplary handwriting 
across the curriculum and has worked very hard for it. Well-
done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A designer in the making! 

After enjoying her recent collage/textiles unit in Art & Design, 
one of our Y5 children has very kindly made her teacher a 
beautiful gift. Your hand sewing skills are outstanding! Well-
done and thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Readers of the Week 

Some of our recent READERS OF THE WEEK enjoying their 
story with hot chocolate and marshmallows. Keep up the 
SUPER reading and thank you for sharing your photographs 
with us.  
 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 11th July – Y6 Leavers’ 

Celebration Event – 10:00am 
 

Thursday 17th July - Summer Fair  
 

Monday 14th July – Former Staff 

Celebration Event – 4:00pm 
 

Monday 21st July – School closes at 

3.25pm for the summer holidays 
 

Monday 1st September – School re-

opens for autumn term 2025 (8.55am) 

 

 

Summer Fair 

Sport 
Well-done to the group of Y3 and 
Y4 boys that took part in the 
cricket festival at Hartlepool 
Cricket Club. They were fantastic 
ambassadors for the school. 

Disco 
Last Monday’s disco was a brilliant 
night. Thank you DJ Gav for giving the 
kids a great time! The event raised a 
fantastic £718.05, which will go back 
into creating many exciting 
opportunities for our pupils. 

Come On England! 
It has been lovely to see our children 
dressed in red, white and blue today to 
support the England Lionesses who take 
on the Netherlands tonight at 5:00pm. 
Come on England! 

Mobile Phones in School 
A polite reminder that only children in 
Years 5 and 6 who walk home alone at 
the end of the day are able to bring 
mobile phones to school. Mobile 
phones must be handed in at the office 
at the beginning of the school day. 
Thank you for your support with this. 

60s Dress-Up Day 
As part of our 60th Anniversary 
Celebration, children can come to 
school on Thursday 17th July in 
non-uniform. The theme for the 
day is 60s fashion. We look 
forward to seeing you all on the 
day and at the Summer Fair later 
in the day. 



 

 


